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Ocean Grove Elementary 

3773 McLelan Road, Campbell River, BC  V9H 1K2 
Phone:  250-923-4266  
Fax:  250-923-2589 
Email:  oceangrove@sd72.bc.ca 
www.sd72.bc.ca/school/oceangrove 

N E W S L E T T E R:  2023—2024 

Hello Ocean Grove Community! 

Welcome to Spring!  There are many events in this last term so please check 

your child’s/childrens’ communication books, Newsletters, school newsletters 

and our Ocean Grove Website.  For those parents and caregivers not on the 

school portal yet, there are instructions on the district website.  At next school 

year’s open house, we will be able to help you set up the portal as well.  It is 

the quickest way to receive information.  Also thank you to our PAC who also 

send out updates on a regular basis. 

Thank you to grade fours who have signed up to join our Leadership Team, they are already doing a 

great job!  Also a shout out to our practicum student teachers Ms. Paddington and Mr. Majic for  

organizing and coaching soccer intramurals for our grade fours and fives.  For chess enthusiasts we 

have Chess Club on Fridays in the library, thanks to Mrs. Hatfield and Ms. Sharpe.  Rainbow Club is 

still on Thursdays, and I host a Fun Run Club on Fridays.  

Please drop by our Used Book Sale on April 19th (2:30 to 4:30 pm) in our gym.  It was a huge success 

last year.  Maybe I will see you there.   Sincerely, 

       Louise Panziera, Principal 

Our Ocean Grove Community works and plays on the traditional territory of the Laichwiltach people.  At Ocean Grove 

we strive to learn about the different First Nations in our community. 

Used Book Fair - Friday, April 19th 

Ocean Grove Students only:  8:30 am to 2:30 pm 

Everyone welcome:  2:30 pm to 4:30 pm 

As published on our website, the PAC’s 2nd annual Used Book Fair 

fundraiser is quickly approaching!  Bring your donations to the school 

by April 12th.  There is a Pizza Party for the class that donates the 

most books! 

The PAC is looking for volunteers:  please refer to our website for    

details, or contact the PAC directly via email:                                 

pacoceangrove@sd72.bc.ca. 
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Next Year Student Numbers 
We are busy looking at our student numbers for 
the Fall.  

If you currently have a student attending Ocean 
Grove in grades K thru 4 and they will not be      
returning to us in September, please contact the 
main office to advise of your plans at your earliest 
opportunity. 

Current Ocean Grove grade 5 students will automatically transfer to 
Southgate Middle School for grade 6.  If you have other plans for your child 
(ie late French immersion at Phoenix, or to another district), please advise the 
main office. 

Finally, if you know of anyone moving into our catchment, please advise them to  
register as soon as possible. 

Has your child been home sick and is wanting to return to 

school? 

The recommendation is that a sick student should return 

to school if they do not have a fever and their symptoms 

have been improving for at least 24 hours after vomiting 

or diarrhea. 

SD72 Elementary Junior Tennis for 

Grades 4 & 5 

Six Sessions on Thursdays 

from May 2nd to June 6th  3:00 to 4:00 pm 

At Willow Point tennis courts  

For more information email:  Brent.larmour@sd72.bc.ca 
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As part of our emergency preparedness procedures, we 

will be having a Lockdown Drill sometime this month.   

The purpose of a Lockdown Drill is to protect the students 

and adults in the building from a potential emergency.  As 

with fire drills and other safety programs, the hope is to acclimate students 

and teachers to a procedure that they will be able to follow quickly, effectively, 

and safely. 

Monday, May 6th 

Professional Development Day 

Regular Classes will NOT be         

in session 

REMINDER:  If your child will be absent on a 

Hot Lunch Day, you may request a “Hold & 

Pick-Up” of their lunch.  Or, it may be given to 

another student.  

Requests must be made to the main office no 

later than 10:30 am.  Items will NOT be held 

past 3 pm the same day. 

 

   

 

 

Sunday, May 26th 

To view the Race Categories and to Register:  CLICK HERE  (ctrl click) 

If registering, please ensure you select our school! 

The Shoreline Orthodontics Tri-K T-Shirt Design Contest is open to kids between the 

ages of 5 to 13 years old.   Deadline for submission is April 30, 2024: 

 - By email:  Info@TriK.ca    <t-shirt template next page!> 

 - Drop off or Postal Mail:   Hitec/Brazen 

  Re:  Shoreline Orthodontics Tri-K Triathalon T-Shirt Contest 

  479 4th St., Courtenay, BC   V9N 1G9 

https://ccnbikes.com/#!/events/shoreline-orthodontics-tri-k-triathlon-2024
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